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The U.S. Army has scheduled an archeological

team to remove the human remains of three Native

American children from the Carlisle Barracks

Cemetery and enable their families to return them

home to Wyoming, in a project scheduled to begin

here August 8. The Army National Military

Cemeteries will manage the disinterments, in

response to requests from families of the three

children.

As a result, the Carlisle Barracks Cemetery will be closed to visitors starting July 31 until disinterment activities

complete. Please respect Native Americans' privacy during this time.


